
Fox Point- Bayside School District
7300 North Lombardy Road

Fox Point, WI 53217
Phone: (414) 247-4167

Dear Parents/Guardians,
As we navigate through this year of construction and renovation, we are opening our Online
Registration early this year to accommodate the summer construction work at both buildings.

Starting May 1st, Online Registration will be available for parents/ guardians to complete
through the IC Parent portal. Please view the following “Steps to Complete Registration” for
detailed instructions for processing your registration. If you need help with Infinite Campus,
please see instructions to complete OLR for support or contact IChelp@foxbay.org.

We encourage parents/guardians to start this registration process early and complete it by May
24th. If you are unable to complete this early, Online Registration needs to be completed by
September 1, 2024.

If you need assistance, please contact the front office(s) to arrange for a time for support in the
registration process.

Please watch this summer for email updates regarding important back to school information,
including any changes to the Handbook as needed (this includes specific start/end times of
the school day). We appreciate your attention to this while we work to accommodate this
unique summer of construction changes.

https://www.foxbay.k12.wi.us/district/registrationsteps.cfm
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qJCoKJs64MZD85-IKLGJMEjS7om7s_BO/view?usp=drive_link

